
Summer Prayer Letter		 	         	   August 21, 2024 

Dear supporting churches and friends,

	 I pray that you have had a great summer. It is crazy to 
think school is starting back up and the summer break is gone. 
Thank you so much for supporting us. In July, we hit 7 years 
that God has allowed us to travel as Seedline missionaries. 
Thank you for your support whether it’s financial or through 
prayer. It is very humbling that you support us, and we thank 
you as a family for you allowing us to do what we do.

	 We just finished up a 5 week travel stretch where we 
visited churches in Indiana, Tennessee, Pennsylvania, and 
Ohio doing scripture for a container which will supply 
scriptures to Togo, West Africa. I’m excited to work on another 
container for a national pastor who is doing a great work there. 
BPS is planning to send a container with 200,000 JRs, 9,000 
WBs, and 9,000 NTs. 

	 Our family will enjoy a short break before we start 
traveling again in September. Our next break will be around 
Thanksgiving. Pray for us as we will travel to churches in 
Missouri, North Carolina, Pennsylvania, Indiana, Ohio and to a 
Christian school in Kentucky. Pray for Quinn as he will start the 
first grade and will continue to do school on the road as we 
travel. 

	 Please continue to pray for Quinn and Cam’s health 
needs. Quinn has been doing well and will have a follow up 
neurology appointment in September. Cameron just had an 
orthopedic appointment which showed he does not have 
hemihypertrophy like we thought, but he has Trevor’s disease. 
It is a rare disease where extra bone will grow in certain joints. 
This will require some attention in the next few years for 
Cameron that will result in possible surgeries. Because his 
condition has changed, we no longer have to have ultrasounds 
or blood draws. His risk for tumors or childhood cancer has 
gone down! Praise the Lord! We know God is in control and 
our trusting Him with our son’s health. Please pray with us as 
we continue to navigate their health. 

	 Your missionaries,

Tyler, Shannon, Quinn, and 
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